STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr, 5.W., RO, Box 47250 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ° TTY (360) 586-8203

VIA US MAIL AND Email

September 4, 2012

Richard Johnson - General Manager
Wickkiser International Companies, Inc.
1416 Whitehorn Street

Ferndale, WA 98248

RE: Special Fuel Surcharge — Rejection
Docket TC-121444

Dear Mr. Johnson:

On September 4, 2012, Wickkiser International Companies, Inc. (Company), filed with
the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) Special Fuel
Surcharge Supplement No. 107 to Tariff No. 9. The Company requests the Commission
approve the filing to become effective September 5, 2012, on less than statutory notice.

I must deny your request because the Company did not allow the proper time for
processing of a fuel surcharge filing, as required by Order 02 in Docket No. A-042090,
paragraph A(1)(b): “The requested effective date is at least three business days after the
date the request is filed.“ The Company may refile in compliance with the requirements
at any time.

The Company’s last surcharge, published in Supplement No 106, expired August 31,
2012.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mike Young at
myoung@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1155.

Sincerely,

/;;MM/%_

D W. DANNER
Executive Director and Sectetary




